
No  street  sweeping  on
President’s Day holiday
Due to the observation of the President’s Day holiday on Feb.
19, there will be no residential street sweeping.

In addition, no parking enforcement will be done the entire
week per city policy.

Street sweeping will resume back to normal on Tuesday, Feb.
20, 2018.

For more information, residents can call the city’s street
sweeping hotline  at (714) 327-7471, which has been updated
with this information.

Click here for more information on the city’s website.
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